
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF DESERONTO
`

LEAF PICK UP
The Town of Deseronto Public Works Department will pick up

leaves again this year.

Leaves are to be placed at the curb (the edge of the
municipal roadway) no later than the 19th of
November. The leaves can be put in paper bags or
they can be raked in a pile.

DO NOT INCLUDE BRANCHES OR TREE
LIMBS WITH THE LEAVES AS THEYWILL
NOT BE PICKED UP

Pick up will take place:
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM on

November 20th thru to November 23rd, 2023


